Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: June 14th, 2021 via Zoom
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
~The job of Customer Service Technician was offered to someone who moved to Florida and was unable to take it, so there is no one in that position at this time. There are subs to fill in until the position is filled. Hopefully someone will be hired soon. The new area supervisor is Melissa
Little who is overseeing the hiring. The board will suggest to Melissa to advertise for the job through some of our local avenues.
~The board will send a thank you card to Yvette Farmer for her service to the library. She will be
missed.
~ May is Mental Health Awareness Month and the library has a month long display of many books including memoirs of those who overcame mental health issues and children’s books about understanding feelings. Movies about mental health are also available. It is the library’s hope to help remove the stigma associated with Mental Health and to educate the public about Mental Health and how it impacts our community.
~The library is busier all the time with Wednesdays and Thursdays being the busiest days.
Bills presented for approval for payment
· City of Omak- water, sewer, storm drain: $150.64
· PUD- power, lights, heat: $383.72
· WDB Janitorial- window cleaning: $99.00
· U.S. Linen and Uniform- Once a week mat cleaning: $54.48
New business
· NCW has offered to buy us new shelves for the Young Adult section! These shelves will be on wheels so that we can adjust them and move them to where they are needed. We are excited to be able to remove the shelving along the windows and to make that space inviting to teens. 
· We are still in the process of hiring someone for our full-time position. We are hopeful that we will start to interviews by mid-month! If you know someone that is looking for a full time job please direct them to the NCW Libraries website. 
· We are still requiring masks at this time in the library. This will change as NCW continues to monitor vaccination rates and the COVID19 rates within the area. 
· This month is LGBTQ+ month so we will have a month long display with books centered around characters and authors of the LGBTQ+ community. Alyssa will also continue to do weekly book talks of books from that display. 
Actions Taken
Next Meeting: July 12th, 2021 via Zoom at 1:30pm
